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Comments: I oppose this land exchange as it is a blatant conflict of interest on the Forest Service's part, benefits

the rich, and negatively impacts recreation, habitat, and public land access. The Forest Service should do a full

EIS and include public meetings and information sessions. The Crazy Mountains are a public land area with a

long past of rich people blocking public access for everyone. Let's not make it easier for them to continue to do

so.


